
From the Editors' Desk

The current issue was scheduled to be published more than a fortnight ago. In spite of utmost effort  
from our part,  we were unable to avoid this  enormous delay for  the  first  time,  due to certain practical  
difficulties and we express our earnest  regret for that. We previously mentioned that being published from a 
college, this journal does not have any dedicated editorial team; the teachers of this college do this job side 
by side their teaching and other academic/administrative assignments. This time assignments of University  
examinations for the editorial members and certain other technical glitches contributed this delay.  

In this issue, six articles are being published; among them half of the articles are research reports and  
the other half consists of brief review type articles. The articles, in this issue, cover the area of Chemical  
Sciences and Biological Sciences focussing on varied aspects in these fields of research.  In the coming  
issues, participation of the students in the form of project reports will be highly solicited along with the  
contributions from the teachers and researchers.

This is the festival number; we are going to unveil this issue wishing all of you for a very happy 
festival season to come.   


